
The new “Keeping Families Together” program that allows some
spouses and stepchildren of citizens of the United States who are
undocumented to apply for legal permanent residence (a green
card) without leaving the U.S. is now open for applications. 

Know Your Rights: 
Parole-in-place

You may qualify for 
this program if YOU:

Entered the United States without
inspection 
Have lived in the U.S. for 10 or more
years as of June 17, 2024 
Have been married to a U.S. citizen
as of June 17, 2024 
Have not been convicted of
disqualifying crimes

Learn more about how to apply and access the application here.

It is very important to talk to a licensed immigration attorney if
you think you are eligible.  

Notarios are not attorneys in the United States,  
AND you should not get legal advice from them!   
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https://www.uscis.gov/keepingfamiliestogether

